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Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Report on Bids for MCCLATCHY PARK POOL REPLACEMENT AND 
BATHHOUSE RENOVATION 

SUMMARY: 

The subject project, as part of the City's Capital Improvement Program, 
has been advertised for bids. Bids have been received and the City 
Engineer recommends that this report be filed pending recommendation of 
bid award at a later date. 

BACKGROUND:  

On November 25, 1980 the City Council approved plans and specifications 
for the subject project and bids were received and opened by the City 
Clerk in the Council Chambers on December 16, 1980. The bids received 
are as follows: 

Max D. Schenk, Inc. 
Chapek Construction' 
C. W. Roen Construction Company 
Harold J. Younger, Inc.

$584,800 
APPROVED 

	

678,400	 BY THE CITY COUNCIL 
682,500 

	

714,000	 DEC 23 v-).) 

The engineer's estimate for this project was $650,000.oFncEoFTHE 
CITY CLERK 

Since this is a federally funded project, which includes Section 3 require-
ments, the bids must be reviewed for compliance with these requirements 
before a valid recommendation can be made. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

The City Engineer recommends that this report be filed and recommendation 
of bid award be made at a later date. 

Recommendation Approved: 

46.04.) 
Walter J. Sie, Ci Manager

Respectfully submitted, 

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

December 23, 1980 
District #5
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